
  

  

 

 
 
All students are advised that the Student Experience of Learning and Teaching Policy has been updated. The 
revised policy became effective on 7 March 2018 and it is important that you familiarise yourself with the 
updated policy.    
 
Here is a brief summary of some of the important changes that you may need to know: 
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